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RFA # 12-005 Qualified Health Homes Release C 

 
The Washington State Health Care Authority is pleased to announce that the companies listed 

below have been selected as the apparently successful applicants for the designation as 

Qualified Health Homes. 

 

For Coverage Area 1 (Clallam, Grays Harbor, Jefferson, Kitsap, Lewis, Mason, Pacific, and 

Thurston Counties) Coordinated Care Corporation and Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. 

are designated as an apparently successful Qualified Health Homes.  Three other managed 

care and/or fee-for-service applicants will be offered provisional designation on the condition 

that each satisfactorily submits a corrective action plan and implementation timeline.  Those 

applicants are:  Community Health Plan of Washington, United Behavioral Health, and 

UnitedHealthcare of Washington, Inc. 

 

For Coverage Area 2 (Island, San Juan, Skagit, and Whatcom Counties) five managed care 

and/or fee-for-service applicants will be offered provisional designation conditional on their 

satisfactory submittal of a corrective action plan and implementation timeline.  Those 

applicants are:  Community Health Plan of Washington, Coordinated Care Corporation, 

Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc., Northwest Regional Council, and UnitedHealthcare 

of Washington, Inc. 

 

For Coverage Area 6 (Adams, Chelan, Douglas, Ferry, Grant, Lincoln, Okanogan, Pend 

Oreille, Spokane, Stevens, and Whitman Counties) Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. is 

designated as an apparently successful managed care Qualified Health Home.  Four other 

managed care and/or fee-for-service applicants will be offered provisional designation on the 

condition that each satisfactorily submits a corrective action plan and implementation 

timeline.  Those applicants are:  Community Choice Healthcare Network, Community Health 

Plan of Washington, Coordinated Care Corporation, and UnitedHealthcare of Washington, 

Inc. 

 

Once agreements have been finalized, we anticipate services to begin on or about October 1, 2013. 

 
The Health Care Authority again wishes to thank all the firms who submitted applications for their 

interest in this RFA, and encourage all qualified firms participation in future opportunities with both 

HCA and the State of Washington. 

 
If you have any additional questions, please direct them to the RFA Coordinator at 

Contracts@hca.wa.gov. 
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